January 24, 1966

Mr. Elvis Utz

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. 0. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Mx. Utz:

on April 29, 1965, I wrote you regarding over-
production on the Redferm No. 2 Largo Spur well in
the Devils Pork Gallup Pool. The Volumetric wWithdrawal
Adjustment Schedule for the period August 1, 1964 through
January 31, 1965, showed the overproduction status of
the Redfern No. 2 Largo Spur well as 167,881 Mcf at the
beginning of the period. By the end of the period the
overproduction had increased to 215,794 Mcf.

In our discussion of this matter, it was my under-
standing that this well was to be shut-in and left
shut~-in until it was brought back into the requirements
of the pool rules vhereby a well is allowed to over-
produce no more than three times its current month's
allowable. I note that the well was produced in August,
October, and November of 1965. I have not checked the
six months prior to August, but it is very probable that
additional production occurred within this time also,

Please advise me why this well is continuously
allowed to produce in violation of the pool rules.

Very truly yours,

P

Lewis C. Jameson
ICI1 hk
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